
Welcome to Year 1!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
  

 

 

  

These are my teachers Mrs Dalton and Miss Dyes.  

I will come into school each day through this door. I will have my own peg in the cloakroom. 

These are the toilets that I will use. 

My new Year One class is called the Rabbit class! I will still be with all of my friends from the 

Butterfly class. I am going to have lots of fun and will learn lots of exciting things! 

 


